
Follow-Up Appointment Letter 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for visiting us for your epilepsy monitoring appointment on [Appointment Date]. We 

appreciate your commitment to managing your health. 

We have reviewed the data collected during your monitoring period, and we would like to 

discuss the results with you. Please consider scheduling a follow-up appointment at your earliest 

convenience. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions or experience any changes in your symptoms, do not 

hesitate to reach out to our office. 

We look forward to assisting you further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Hospital/Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


